
 

 

  

 

March 1, 2022 

  

Dear parents /guardians: 

Administration expresses thanks for your partnership as we continue the 

education of our child/children.  We use this medium to inform you that 

Marymount High School has been approved for full resumption of face to 

face teaching and learning effective Monday March 7, 2022. 

Based on the aforementioned, please be advised of the following: 

1. All grades, 7- 13, are expected to be at school every day (Monday - 

Friday). We will operate from 8:00 am – 3:30 pm. 

2. The period 3:00 – 3:30 will be used to facilitate extracurricular 

activities and the homework programme. All students must be enrolled 

in at least one club and participate in the homework programme. 

3. The 3-6 feet social/physical distancing condition has been relaxed. 

Hence classes (with the exception of grade 7) will be arranged to 

reflect the usual number of desk and chairs prior to the Covid-19 

restrictions. 

4. All other protocols such as mask wearing, temperature checks, hand 

washing and sanitization will be continued. Be reminded to keep your 

child/ward at home if she is displaying flu like symptoms.  

5. Full uniform is expected. Be reminded that no braids are allowed and 

the shoe colour is dark brown. 

 

 



 

6. Our policy regarding cell phones and other devices remain the same; 

they should not be used without permission from a teacher 

between 8:00 am – 3:30 pm.  

7. A new timetable will be created and shared in the classrooms and on 

the website. Kindly encourage your child/ward to prepare daily for 

school with their own supplies. 

8. The parent contribution is still necessary and would be of great 

assistance at this time. Transportation for students on PATH is being 

arranged. 

 

We look forward to your continued support and partnership during this 

period. 

 

En virtute Et virtate 

Renee Lawrence (Mrs) 

Acting Principal  

 

 

 

 


